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From: Ruby Li
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Opposition to proposal of 45 McLaren St (application No: 2020SNH005-North Sydney -PP_2020_North_004-


00)
Date: Tuesday, 24 November 2020 5:05:12 PM


Hi Officer,


I am the residents in Vintage 229 Miller Street North Sydney. I am writing to opposite to
planning proposal of 45 McLaren St (application No: 2020SNH005-North Sydney -
PP_2020_North_004-00). 


Firstly, the proposal of increasing building height from a low rise to a significant high rise
building will completely block current water view of my current apartment (level 7) which
we paid a lot for it. 


Secondly, it's been a crowded area already and as a family with children, we hope North
Sydney could develop more space for family to live rather than oversupply of residential
apartments in the area.


Please take existing residents' opinions into consideration. 


Thanks
Ruby 
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